
Name: Craig 
     
Email:  
     
Comments: To whine it may concern, 
 
I am humbly asking you to please oppose SB 1567. This bill undermines due process and our 
ability to collectively bargain. 
 
During my time as a police officer working for the City of Portland, I have seen first hand the 
negative hateful rhetoric, by some of our city commissioners, directed at the police. Due to the 
anti police bias by our elected officials in Portland, I do not have faith that they are responsible 
enough to use discipline fairly. 
 
By taking away our right to arbitration regarding this matter we will have no tool to combat unjust 
discipline. I have seen several officers unjustly terminated or disciplined during my career, and i 
believe that if this bill is approved it could lead to de-policing. 
 
For the benefit of the officers and citizens of the City of Portland, please vote no on SB 1567. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns. 
 
-Craig 
 
 


